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As the new semester begins, the University of
Taipei International Affairs Office hosts several
welcome and orientation programs for our
international students. The goals of these meetings
are to express UT teachers' and all administrative
staff's welcome and care, to understand students'
learning situations and life adaptations, and to
maintain good communication between students
and UT.

This is an opportunity for us to inform our
international students about relevant regulations,
such as course selection, visa and residence issues.
We also invited department heads and tutors to take
advantage of this opportunity to communicate with
students and provide pertinent guidance and
assistance. International students can also interact
with their classmates and student ambassadors.
Students can ask questions and seek advice, as well
as share their experiences. All participants thought it
was useful and urged the TAO to hold similar
meetings more frequently.
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